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Ottawa, le 29 DEC. 2021

PUBLIC NOTICE

CLOSURE OF THE HIGH COMMISSION ON FRIDAY DECEMBER
31%, 2021, AND MONDAY JANUARY 3", 2022

The Cameroonian community and the general public are hereby
informed that due to the celebration of the New Year and the canadian
government statutory holiday, the High Commission of Cameroon will be
closed on Friday, December 315%, 2021, and Monday, January 3™, 2022.

The service will resume normally on Tuesday, January 04, 2022, at
09:00 am. -
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